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21 May 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all of Year 12 back after the half term break, once their external and 
internal exams finish. Many students have already been attending their BTEC and Applied Science lessons, 
but all students should be in school on Monday 4th June. Students should attend an assembly at 8:45 am in 
the Ritchie Hall, and their lessons will recommence at 9.00 am.   
 
Lessons will begin to focus on the next stages of the course and on making the transition to Year 13. As 
outlined in our previous letter, we will also begin on our Destinations Programme which aims to guide and 
support Year 12 students as they begin to plan their futures post-18. Accompanying this letter, you will find 
an outline of the programme for the remainder of this term. 
 
The two trips are described below and a complete outline for the destinations programme can be found at 
the end of this letter. 
 
Thursday 21st June (morning) – visit to a Career Show which will be held at Peterborough Showground 
(10.00am departure). This will provide an opportunity to meet employers from a diverse range of companies, 
to discuss employment and apprenticeship opportunities available for those students with A level and BTEC 
qualifications. 
 
Friday 29th June (morning) – visit to UCAS Higher Education Convention, which, this year, is to be held at 
Bedford University (8.45am departure). This event provides a wonderful opportunity for students to gather 
information about Universities.  Over 200 Higher Education Institutions are present and all are keen to talk to 
prospective students.  
 
Refreshments will be available to purchase at both venues, but students may wish to bring a packed lunch. 
 
In order to support students in making the very important decisions about their futures we have booked a 
place for all Year 12 students and it is our expectation that all students attend both events. There is no 
additional cost for transport to either of these events, as you have already paid the voluntary contribution to 
KS5 costs.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about the Destinations Programme. Please 
check the Weekly Diary which is posted on our website snsfc.org.uk. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr D Cullen 
Head of Year 12  
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Student’s name:  …………………………………………………  Tutor Group : …………………………… 

 

Please delete as appropriate: 

 

I accept the place booked for my son/daughter on the Peterborough Apprenticeship trip (21st June) and 

Bedford UCAS trip (29th June). 

OR 

My son/daughter will not be able to take up a place on the Peterborough and/or Bedford destinations trips 

because  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….….… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………(Parental signature) 
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Outline for the destinations programme summer 2018 

 
 

Wednesday afternoon 6th June – CV and covering letter presentation 

 

Wednesday afternoon 13th June – ‘Mission Impossible’ careers presentation 

 

Wednesday afternoon 20th June – Mock results day (year 12 students receive their end of year exam 
results) 

 

Thursday 21st June (morning) – visit to a Career Show which will be held at Peterborough Showground 
(10.00am departure). This will provide an opportunity to meet employers from a diverse range of companies 
to discuss employment and apprenticeship opportunities available for those students with A level and BTEC 
qualifications. 

 

Friday 29th June (morning) – visit to UCAS Higher Education Convention, which, this year, is to be held at 
Bedford University (8.45am departure). This event provides a wonderful opportunity for students to gather 
information about Universities.  Over 200 Higher Education Institutions are present and all are keen to talk to 
prospective students.  

 

Wednesday afternoon 4th July – Rotary Club of St Neots careers workshops 

 

Thursday 5th July – Destinations event: Personal statements for work, apprenticeships and UCAS 

 

Friday 6th July – Destination interviews with tutors or KS5 team – parents are invited to attend 


